
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From: Deal, Rebecca <Rebecca.Deal@dvn.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 7:39 AM
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
Subject: Seawolf 16 SWD 1 APD Withdrawl
Attachments: Seawolf 16 SWD 1_Approved APD Extension.pdf; Seawolf 16 SWD 1_Approved APD.pdf

Hi Paul,

Devon would like to withdraw the permit for the Seawolf 16 SWD 1 (approved APD and approved Extension 
attached). We intend to submit a SWD permit for the same location but with a different name, depths, drilling plan, 
etc. The Authorization to Inject for the Seawolf SWD has already expired.

Would you like me to submit a sundry requesting the withdrawl or will this email suffice? Happy to send a sundry in if 
needed.

Thanks,

Rebecca Deal
Regulatory Analyst

Devon Energy Corporation
333 West Sheridan Avenue 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102-5015 
405 228 8429 Direct 
405 552 1364 Fax

devon
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